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March 18, 2022 

 

 

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families, 

 

It was so fun seeing all of the Nazareth students wearing their green add-ons for St. Patrick’s 

Day yesterday. Thank you to 8th grade, Mrs. Valenti, and Mrs. Kinkead for helping us celebrate 

the theme of pray, fast and share in Mass today. During the Lenten season, please join Nazareth 

students for Stations of the Cross on Wednesday at 8:30am in St. Francis Chapel. Next week, 7th 

grade will be celebrating Stations of the Cross and Mass will be presented by 8th grade.  

Please enjoy the following Lenten prayer and make it personal for your Lenten wishes. 

 

“God, may Your light guide my day, and your spirit bring me peace. Amen.” “God, may 

my sacrifice of today of (state your Lenten sacrifice) remind me of my dependence on 

You for all the blessings I enjoy. Amen.” 

      -Unknown Author 

 

 

The end of the third quarter is approaching quickly, on Friday March 25, 2022. Please have your 

child(ren) work with their teachers regarding absent or missing work.  

 

Our annual Nazareth Golf Tournament will be held on Tuesday,  

March 29, 2022 at the Rancho Bernard Inn. Mark your calendars 

now for a fun filled day of hitting the links. Please see flyer in 

today’s family envelope for more details and the Nazareth News 

for the link to register. 

 

Talent Show participants are working hard to bring Nazareth School a fabulous show on 

Thursday, March 31, 2020 at 6:30pm in the auditorium. Please see the Nazareth News for 

rehearsal times and dates.  

 

The Nazareth School scrip program for the 2021-2022 school year ends on March 31, 2022. To 

check your updated scrip totals log into your account at the shopwithscrip.com. See Nazareth 

News for more details. 

 

Applications are being accepted for Nazareth School Tuition Assistance for the 2021-22 school 

year. Nazareth School has created an account at FACTS Grant & Aid for Tuition Assistance, this 

is a financial needs-based program. Please go to the Nazareth School website at 

nazarethschool.org to log into yout account. You may apply online at the link below. The 

deadline to apply is April 30, 2022.  

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3F7C4
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Next week, if your child has any COVID-19 symptoms please keep them home and notify 

Nazareth School at office@nazarethschool.org immediately. Please keep your child home until 

symptoms have improved. If you have further questions, please visit nazarethschool.org and 

click on the “COVID-19” tab in the upper left-hand corner. You will be able to find information 

regarding free testing sites and the latest Decision Tree. Negative tests must either be emailed to 

the office or a copy presented upon your return to school. Please check-in with the office in the 

morning before child goes to class.  

 

If child tests positive, please contact Mrs. Coons at principal@nazarethschool.org and the office 

at office@nazarethschool.org or call at 619-641-7987. 
 
  
God watch over our students, 

God watch over our parents, 

God watch over our teachers and staff! 

 

God Bless, 

 

 

Mrs. René Coons 

Principal  

Nazareth School 

(619) 641-7987 

 

 

 

Core Value of March – Compassion  

 

Be compassionate as your heavenly father is compassionate. Luke 6:36  

 

 
Mission Statement: 

It is the mission of Nazareth School to teach and guide students from various backgrounds in their spiritual, 

academic, physical, and social development. As a Catholic institution, Nazareth School community members 

integrate the charism and core values of the Sisters of Nazareth into the educational experience. It is the 

school’s aim to nurture mind, body, and spirit in an atmosphere of mutual respect and trust in God and to 

contribute to the larger community through service, worship, and spreading the Gospel message. 

 

 


